Mr. William Rees Mogg The Times New Printing House Square Gray's Inn Road LondonW.C.X 8EZ

Dear Mr. Rees-Mogg,

Thank you for letting me have Sir Ian's Cambridge lecture. I now enclose the text of mine I hope to deliver to the Monday Chub on thed 26th, which unfortunately turns out to be Budget Day. I don't inow what you will be able to do with it, unless you can devote the space of the Saturday Review to it. But in any case you are free to do with it or any part of it whatever you think desirable. Unfortunately this visit to London will be very short, but I shall be stayring from the evening of the 23rd to the evening of the 25th at the Reform Club.

Sincerely,

F.A. Hayek